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2024/254 MEMBERSHIP at October 1, 2024  

• With 184 members (including 1 donation), we are ahead of last year’s total membership of 178 
(175 to October 2023).    Given the number of homes up for sale, we should have no problem 
reaching that number again. 
 

Membership  
 2024-25 
To Date 

2023-24 

GOAL 170 170 

Members (inc 1 donation) 184 177 

% of Goal 170 108% 104% 

% of Resident Homes (299)  
exc Apts 61.5% 

 
58.5% 

 
 

WELCOME PACKAGES 

• 10 Welcome Packages have been distributed since May 1, 2024.  

• More real estate agents are starting to share ownership info (with permission of course). This 
enables us to deliver a Welcome Package quickly, providing a contact point in The Village.. 
 

Our Membership Ambassadors Continue their Good Work 

• We’d like to thank Tina Clement for taking over for Dee after the Fahlman’s moved to Ottawa.    
 

Erna Antaya Rose Garrard 
Tina Clement Pat Klotz 

Connie Cristovao Carol Lake 
Susan DesIlets Bonnie Lockington 

Diana Dewar Susan MacDonald 
Les Fincham Sharon Peter 

Greg Fedoryn Sharon Sullivan 

Upcoming Membership Committee Plans 

• Continue to encourage all residents to sign up and/or renew their membership through the web, 
and to use the e-transfer method of payment.   

 

Thank you to all of our Village Residents for your ongoing support. 


